10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER 1 June 1981

Thank you for your letter of 20 May,
which has just been received here, and for
the enclosed paper on the issues to be
discussed at the Noith—South Summit in Mexico.

I shall of course read Your paper with the
closest attention and will ensure that it is
taken fully into account in the Preparation of
my briefing for Mexico and for the earlier
Summits at Ottawa and at Melbourne,

(Sgd) MARGARET THATCHER

The Rt. Hon. Edward Heath, M.B.E., M.P.




